

EDUCATIONUSA HUNGARY NEWSLETTER: Issue 10/2022

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu> To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu> Tue, May 24, 2022 at 5:48 PM



EducationUSA Hungary Newsletter: Issue 10/2022



Farewell everyone!

This is my last newsletter as the Fulbright ETA for the 2021-2022 year. It was my honor and pleasure to work with everyone this year. Thank you to everyone who came to the workshops or into the EducationUSA advising center while I was here. I wish everyone success in the future with any and all of your plans. I will be returning to Denver, Colorado in the United States and I hope one day to return to Hungary and be able to visit. The new Fulbright ETA will be arriving in September, so be on the lookout for a NewsL beginning again around that time.

Fulbright Spotlight



The Fulbright Program is one of the United States Cultural Exchange Programs. Through the Fulbright U.S. Student Program grants are provided for study/research projects or becoming an English Teaching Assistant during one academic year in one of the 150 participating countries outside the U.S. The Fulbright Foreign Student Program provides grants for graduate students and other young professionals to study and research in the United States. Learn about this special U.S. government program of exchange through current Fulbright Grantees and their experiences in Hungary. In this Fulbright Spotlight we will be featuring Gregory Gaskel who is studying Cybersecurity in Debrecen. https://www.educationusa.hu/?page_id=1069

Upcoming Workshops Concluded until September 2022

Please be on the lookout for any updates at these websites in September.

https://www.fulbright.hu/special-programs/ https://www.fulbright.hu/test-preparation/

Registration for the workshops is required, please send an email to: educationusa@fulbright.hu

News, Scholarships, and Resources



Are you looking for a public, Hispanic-serving institution in the Pacific Northwest? Central Washington University offers merit-based international student scholarships. Save up to \$10,536 USD per academic year for undergraduate international students, and up to \$11,028 USD per academic year for graduate international students. This award is renewable, based on merit, no separate application is required. Learn more https://bit.ly/CentralWashingtonU.

Scholarship Alert

Penn State Great Valley



Are you looking for an affordable graduate degree program at a public university? Check out The Chancellor's Scholarship at Penn State Great Valley!

This merit-based scholarship for full-time graduate students awards \$10,000 or \$15,000 USD toward tuition and fees for the academic year. Learn more about the award https://bit.ly/PennStateGreatValley.

EducationUSA Academy Connects Summer 2022



Are you 15-17 years old and dreaming of studying in the United States? Then EducationUSA Academy Connects is for you! This four-week, online program will build your knowledge of U.S. universities and confidence presenting in English. Do you want to fly through the sky or dream up the future of the aviation industry? Connect with Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University this summer! Embry-Riddle will guide you through virtual workshops about academic English and aviation topics such as general aviation, radio telephony, and human factors. You'll practice with other students, talk with admission counselors, and receive feedback on an admissions essay. Learn more about the program https://bit.ly/EmbryRiddleEdUSA.

https://erau.edu/international-programs/language-institute/education-usa-academy.



Join the AC's **online quiz night at 7PM on May 30** to challenge your knowledge about the United States! The 30-question multiple choice quiz will focus on the topic of "Hollywood", and will include questions on American classics and modern movies and TV shows, Hollywood history, and Hungarians in Hollywood.

You can win small AC prizes! Program language: Hungarian

Read more about the event and SIGN UP at veszpremach@gmail.com



To mark **Memorial Day**, a uniquely American holiday honoring those who died while serving in the U.S. military, join American Corner Veszprém and **U.S. Embassy Budapest** for a screening of **"Glory"** at **5:00PM on May 26**, in **Kisfaludy Room**, **Eötvös Károly County Library**.

"Glory" is a 1989 historical war drama starring Denzel Washington and Matthew Broderick. In the movie, Robert Gould Shaw leads the U.S. Civil War's first all-black volunteer company, fighting prejudices of both his own Union army and the Confederates. The movie will be screened in English, with Hungarian subtitles. The screening will be followed by a discussion led by Lt Col Tiffany Rivera, Deputy Chief for the Office of Defense Cooperation at U.S. Embassy Budapest who will share her first-hand experience in the U.S. military and discuss progress that has been made since the Civil War.

Register for the program via email: veszpremach@gmail.com

"If you're brave enough to say goodbye, life will reward you with a new hello." – Paulo Coelho



If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line.

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

Hungary-1111 Budapest, Bertalan Lajos utca 2. BME Building Z. 9th Floor, Room 901-902.

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu or klitkei@educationusa.org

Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa















